
Do you have new or gently used items you are
looking to rehome? We could use them!

The annual Winter Solstice dinner hosted by the Langley
school district Indigenous program and LFVAS are asking
for donations of new or gently used items, knick-knacks,

beauty items, men’s gifts, accessories, books, movies, and toys
for our annual elf store. Help give Indigenous children the

opportunity to shop for someone they love for free, and help
us continue the gift of giving by supporting this family event.

Donations can be dropped of between 9am – 3:30pm 
Monday November 6th to Friday November 23rd

At suite 211- 20644 Eastleigh Crescent
Call our office number 778-278-2006 for more

information or to request an earlier/later drop off
time

Or email Holly@LFVAS.org
Honoured to work on the traditional unceded territories of the Matsqui,

Kwantlen Katzie and Semiahmoo first nations. 

Elves Gift
Shop
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